Monday 4th May

Dear Year 2 Parents and Children,

I hope you are all keeping well and staying safe. I have been busy at home reading new books, drawing rainbows to post to relatives and baking (although I did burn a Victoria sponge cake last night, Mr Roberts was not very happy with the smell.)

Pecky decided to stay with us because he felt a little bit lonely at school. He has been a very good parrot, but he is constantly squawking about odd and even numbers. He has been helping me to read stories for the Jackfield Facebook page, have a look if you haven't already. I know he is missing you all very much and he can't wait to see you when you come back to Jackfield.

I hope you are enjoying the games and websites that I am uploading onto the school website. It is a very strange time to be learning at home, so anything that you do with your grown up is fantastic! Whether you are following a recipe, building a reading den or playing cards games - these are all ways of learning new skills! If you have any learning that you are particularly proud of, you can send it to me at the office email office@jackfieldinfant.org.uk.

Don't forget that although we won't be together on Friday 8th May, we will still be marking VE Day in true Jackfield style. We want you to dress up in red, white and blue and make union jack bunting or flags to decorate your home. If we were in school we would have been having a big picnic, but you can still do this at home! We would love to see photos of your celebrations, you can send them to the office email or the Facebook page too.

Finally, remember to be kind and talk to your grown-ups about how you are feeling. One day this will all be over and our Jackfield community will be together again. We will always be here for you, to help you through whatever you need.

Stay safe,

Mrs Roberts